
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

I understand you are considering the matter of STRs (short-term rentals) tomorrow 

morning, Wednesday, November 17.  

 

We have been driving through Anderson valley for the last 10 years. I say driving 

through because we could never find a place to stay. We always ended up on the coast 

where there are a million options.  

 

We are fortunate enough to be residents of this beautiful place now and have no 

intention of running a STR.  

 

I do believe however that having more STRs available will bring more life into this 

community. It will encourage remodeling and construction, bring more tax revenue 

into the community, and help the struggling wineries and shops in our community.  

 

Thank you for listening. 

 

Regards, 

Shamsi Mawlaoui 
 
Yorkville CA Resident  

 


